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Lou Mansolillo

From: Bill Montella <willmontella66@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:28 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of h-7015 as drafted

I have worked very hard for forty years to get to this point in my career that is why i am want the bill to be passed in its 
current form with no ammendments  
 
Thank you William montella 


